Minutes of the Manasota Track Club
February 1, 2023

Present: Kelli Anderson, Kimmy Collister, Felicia Cox, Jennifer Gallagher, Rob Loeffler, Angie Long, Karen Mann,
Mary Murphy, Jenna O’Horan, Tom Younkman

Absent: Mo Hogan

Meeting called to order at 6:03 pm
Karen made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting. Jen second, all voted to approve.

Membership:
653 paid memberships, 1,031 members, total.
Last year at this time we had 663 paid memberships and 1,066 members.

Exiting and New Board Members:
Andrew Kish and Charlie Roediger have stepped down from the board. Angie Long and Mo Hogan have joined the
board for 2023.

Treasurers Report:

Karen presented the the treasurers report. There was a loss on the banquet but that is usual. The club covers most of
the cost of the banquet. The $45 ticket price is minimal.

Tom made a motion to approve.. Angie second, all voted to approve.

Event Recaps:

MTC Banquet - 1/21

Everyone had a great time. Food was good and there was plenty of it.
Next year’s banquet tentative date would be 1/20/24

Upcoming Events:

2/18: Run for the Donut

2/26: Club Connect at Benderson

4/1; Run for the Turtles

4/15: Pine View Python Run

10/21: Excellent 5k on Siesta Key

4/23: Annual MTC Picnic at Turtle Beach

Van & Equipment:
No equipments needs this month

Race Sanctioning:
No requests this month

School Funding:



No funding requests

Other Business:

Jenna is going to be racing series coordinator

Kimmy with be volunteer coordinator

Tom will be equipment manager

Web site: Karen will be checking with RunSignUp about hosting our site

The MTC Legacy Ultra sent a donation to the Legacy Trail. The MTC now has several feet in our name on the trail.

Meeting adjourned at 7:07pm
Kelli made the motion to adjourn, Jen second, all in favor.
The next meeting will be March 1, 6 p.m., Location TBD (Either Fruitville Library or Shiner’s on Beneva)

Submitted by Kimmy Collister-Sterns




